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Fall is one of the most beautiful seasons of the year. We need to make
Autum a beautiful time of the year for our Veterans. Let us never forget our
Veterans and thank them for giving us our freedoms and liberties.

Contact your local Girl and Boy Scout Troup's; talk about the “Buddy” Poppy
and its importance to our Veterans and our country. The more we share
the “Buddy” Poppy history/story the more knowledgeable our citizens
become. We will never forget our Veterans and their sacrifices.
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Planning for distribution of you “Buddy” Poppies is very important.
Organizing your team, reminding the people at your location the time you
will arrive, have handouts (if possible), and enjoy your day.

CAFE EVENT was held at the VFW National Home on September 7, 2024. 1t
was an honor and privilege to take part in the beginning of the 100t
birthday celebration. Taking part in the celebration. seeing the families was
very special; | could see how happy and grateful everyone was.



Remember to turn your reports into you Chairman - it is important to let us
know what work you are doing.

Reach out to our brothers and sisters in need. The Helene victims are still
here and, if possible, we need to help. Check your District for their needs.



